
 

 

 SPRING NEWS  
HAYNES LIBRARY 

NEWSLETTER MAY 2022 

o BOOK BUDDIES 

Employees Celebrating Birthday in April & May 
Maryann Rolle, April 28th & Althea Willie May 30th 

Wishing you both a Wonderful Birthday and a Year of Good Health, Happiness and Success! 
 

 

 

 

Call for Student 
Volunteers 
 

 

PRESCHOOL STORYTIME 

o TEEN BOOK 

CLUB 

o TECH KIDS 

o TEEN WORKSHOPS 

 

Hello Haynes Friends,  

Our Library is in “Full Bloom” this season! We are sorry for this 

late newsletter.   

ENJOY YOUR READING! 

     Do you:  
• Enjoy helping children? 

• Believe in the power of reading? 

• Have time to dedicate to your 

community?  
We are looking for volunteers to dedicate 

one hour a week assisting with the 

Library’s Programs. Volunteers must be 

at least 14 years and older and select the 

shifts that work best for you. We are so 

fortunate to have artists like Mrs. Donna 

Allen that shared her dedication and 

creativity to our community to help us 

with an Adult Art Club since 1996. We 

could never ask for anyone better. Words 

cannot express how grateful we are to 

have you here. God bless you! You are an 

amazing volunteer! 
 

 

 

Volunteer needs include: 

 

It is a team effort, 
and we appreciate 

our volunteers! 
Help out! 

Get involved! 
Have a Great Time! 

 

o HELPING SET UP 

BEFORE & AFTER 
FOR AN EVENT 
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Lorem Ipsum Dolor Spring 2016   

 

Memorial Day (the last Monday of May) 
honors those who lost their lives while in 
service of the military. Haynes Library 
understands the sacrifices our service members 
and their families go through in order to serve our 
nation. To say thank you to them, this 
establishment is offering a Free card (everyday), 
exclusively for military personnel and their 
families.   
Who qualifies for the discount? 

• Family members (that have a valid military 
dependent ID) 

 

Merry Month of May Celebration! 
 

Memorial Day (the last Monday of May) honors those 
who lost their lives while in service of the 
military. Haynes Library understands the 
sacrifices our service members and their 
families go through in order to serve our 
nation. To say thank you to them, this 
establishment is offering a Free Library card 
exclusively for military personnel and their 

families.   

Who qualifies for the Free Library Card?  
Family members (that have a valid Military 

Dependent ID) VALID DURING THE MONTH OF MAY 

 

 

GET A FREE LIBRARY CARD 

WHEN YOU SHOW YOUR 
TEACHER ID 

VALID DURING THE 
MONTH OF MAY 

HERES A TEACHER 
APPRECIATION 

DISCOUNT! 

Thank you Teaching!!! We are 

thankful for all Teachers and their 
endless hard work and putting our 

students first. During National 

Teachers appreciation week (May 
2-8th) all teachers can enjoy a FREE 

LIBRARY CARD @Haynes 

Library. We appreciate you! 
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Lorem Ipsum Dolor Spring 2016 

Congratulations to 
our Easter egg 
Competition 
winners! 

 

 

THANKYOU TO 
EVERYONE THAT GAVE 

SUPPORT AND 

DONATIONS! 

 

Those beaming smiles from children in the 
photos tell the whole story of how special these 
moments were to them! These Children went 
home after a fun day with baskets full of eggs, 
candy and with huge smiles on their faces. It was 
a great way to kick off Easter and this amazing 
season in which we remember the 
sacrifice Jesus made, 
showing just how much He 

loves us. 

 

EASTER STORY TIME & EASTER EGG-STRAVAGANZA FUN!  

 

CHSYSE PINDER 

 

JAMAR FLOWERS 
 

WOIZERO BROWN 

 

 

Thank you for 

your support & 

donations. 

Boxes were 

filled with 

treats for the 

children. 
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Lorem Ipsum Dolor Spring 2016 

We have some incredibly exciting news for 

you today… We’re back soon with our Adult 

Book Club  

Hosted by Mrs. Gilda Struckum & Val Sands. The 

Book Club will feature recommended books to help 

you decide what to read. Participants may also share 

a book they would recommend reading next and give 

a short description. If you’re interested and want to 

have some laughs and fun while putting your own 

two cents in. Make sure you sign up by calling 

telephone #: 3322877/4321933 or email your name, 

phone # and email address: hayneslibrary@nlis.bs or 

gilda@struckum.com . We will answer any questions 

you might have in advance about this program or sign 

up to join us. 

Keep an eye on our website: hayneslibrary.com for 

all the latest news, and be the first to see our 

announcement! 

 

 

 

 

Announcing The Adult Book Club  

 

 

On behalf of Haynes library, we 

express our heartfelt thanks to FTX 

Digital Markets (“FTX”), for their 
generous donation. Your support 

helps us to reach our goal. 

Thanks again for your generosity 

and support.  

 

 

Your support is an investment in literacy, 
lifelong learning, and community 
engagement. As a library, government 
funding pays only a portion of the library’s 
services. That’s where you come in. Your 
generosity to the library, helps enhance our 
materials, programs, story times, and other 
valued services. 
Your giving strengthens our community. 
Thank you! 
 

mailto:hayneslibrary@nlis.bs
mailto:gilda@struckum.com
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Lorem Ipsum Dolor Spring 2016 

Haynes Library plays a vital role in our 

community. We encourage and promote the 

process of learning. The bookworms can get loads 

of books to read to enhance their knowledge. 

Moreover, the variety is so wide-ranging that one 

mostly gets what they are looking for. 

When we read more, our social skills and 

academic performance improves. 

In addition, we offer computer and Internet access 

to children (free) and adults, a variety of 

programs, and community outreach. Haynes 
Library is a blessing! 

 

 

 

Good news! 

The library isn’t just a quiet place 

for finding and reading books and 

periodicals. 

At the Haynes Public Library, the 

staff is ready to make some noise 

and let people know about their 

renovation project that includes: 

interior painting, reconstruction of 

gazebo (paint & re- roof) and floor 

vanishing, More major improvement 

construction projects are schedule 

possibly for this summer 2022.  

During that project, there were 

times when the library was closed.  

I pray you and your families come 

and enjoy the library as we continue 

to build a better community. 

 

 

 

 

Work begins on library 

renovation project. 

 AFTER BEFORE 

THE ISLAND SCHOOL VISIT TO 

THE HAYNES LIBRARY 
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